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Presbyterian Hunger Program

Guidelines for Final Report
Important: 
Final reports are required by January 31 and future funding will not be considered without submission of the report. The first four question are the most important and we would appreciate your reflections on the remaining questions as well. Please limit your responses to no more than four (4) pages, plus any attachments. Brief answers are encouraged.
Organization:                                                                 Date: 

Project Name: 

Contact Person: 



 Email address:
Address: 

City: 
 State: 
Zip Code: 

Amount of most recent PHP grant: $                     Date of receipt: 


1.
Describe the ways you were able to accomplish the objectives outlined in your proposal to the PHP in the funded year.  What difficulties did you encounter in meeting your stated objectives? What objectives were not accomplished?  Cite specific achievements and wins where possible.  

2.
Describe your evaluation process by which you determine whether you have met your objectives.

3.  Compare your budget projections (in the original proposal), both revenue and expenditures, with actual performance during the funded year.  Include audited financial report when available.

4.  Please provide a one-page story with pictures (attached separately) that we may use to illustrate the exciting elements of your program.

5.
How has your work in the past year helped your organization develop?  Include the following areas, where applicable:  leadership; membership base; relationships with faith groups or other constituencies.  Has this led to any changes in organizational structure, strategy or approach?

6.
Explain how impoverished, marginalized and/or otherwise disadvantaged people (including women and trans/genderqueer/non-binary folks) have benefited from and/or become more involved in the organization and in leadership roles in the past year.

7.  Is diversifying (gender, race, economic levels, age, ability, backgrounds, rural/urban, etc.) your board, staff and/or core organizers/volunteers something your organization is actively working on?  If so, what are you doing? Are you experiencing particular challenges?  Is any of what you are doing called for explicitly by your guiding documents or current plans?
8. 
If applicable, please list any board, staff or interns working with your organization that have a Presbyterian connection or affiliation.



Email completed Final Report to:  jennifer.evans@pcusa.org & andrew.kangbartlett@pcusa.org
Or fax to 502-333-7010

